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Wednesday 24th April 2019 

Dear Parents,  

Please find below important information regarding events taking place with Year 6 over the next few weeks.  

Breakfast club (SATs week- 13th May until 16th May 2019) 

On the mornings before the SATs (Monday-Thursday), we will be providing breakfast for every pupil. It is 

expected that all pupils will be in school at 08:10. The children will have the choice of a hot option every day 

and we will also give them cereal, toast, fruit and drinks as they wish.  

It is important that every pupil attends as it will be a time for the children to chill-out over breakfast whilst 

listening to some music before going outdoors to participate in some activities/relaxation. Our Year 6 children 

last year enjoyed the breakfast club and found it helped them to relax before the tests.  

Pizza lunch (Thursday 16th May) 

To celebrate the completion of SATs, we will be having a shared lunch on Thursday 16th May. We will be 

ordering pizza and having ice-cream afterwards. The cost for this is £2.50 each. If your child does not wish to 

have pizza, please let us know; they will need a pack lunch instead. Please can we have this payment by 

Wednesday 8th May 2019 with the reply slip below.  

Butcher’s Coppice Monday 20th – Wednesday 23rd May 2019 (kit list on back) 

• All medication must be handed in and appropriate permission slip signed by a parent and dated. 

• You will need to drop your child to Butchers Coppice (Holloway Avenue entrance) at 9am on Monday 

20th May with all their belongings. You must park on Holloway Avenue and walk up the drive. We will 

direct you from there. Your child will need a pack lunch on this day. 

• On Wednesday 22nd May, you will collect your child from Butcher’s Coppice (the same place as you 

dropped them off) at 14:45.  

• All kit must be named, even with initials- it’s surprising how much they lose! Please make sure they 

bring a drink (not fizzy) in a plastic named reusable drinks bottle as we regularly re-fill during the trip.  

If you have any questions, please speak to a member of the Year 5/6 team.  

Thank you for your continued support.   

The Year 5/6 team. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

Child name: ______________________________________ 

My child will be having a pizza lunch on Thursday 16th May 2019 and £2.50 is enclosed.  

My child will not be having pizza lunch and will be supplied with a pack lunch/school hot lunch. 

 

Signed:__________________________       Date:_________________________  
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Butcher’s Coppice kit list 

Appropriate clothing:  

• waterproof jacket,  

• 2x t-shirts,  

• 2x jumpers,  

• 2x underwear, 

• 2x socks, 

• shorts (APPROPRIATE LENGTH),  

• tracksuit bottoms, 

• 2 pairs of footwear (for outside),  

• slippers or indoor shoes,  

• nightwear,  

• sun hat,  

• sun cream,  

• shower gel and shampoo,  

• towel,  

• toothpaste and toothbrush,  

• bin liner to put dirty clothes in,  

• sleeping bag,  

• pillow and pillow case,  

• single fitted bed sheet 

• up to £5 pocket money- in a named bag. 

Strictly no electricals (phones, iPods etc.) 

 

 


